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P.O. BOX 1714
ROCKVILLE, MD 20849
301-309-2380
301-309-1996 (FAX)

February 10, 1997

Mr. H. Franklin Wright
OET - RM 230
Federal Communications Commission
2000 M Street, NW
- Washington, DC 20554

Dear Mr. Wright:

On February 17, 1995, Professional Licensing Consultants, Inc. prepared and
filed FCC form 405 for renewal of Experimental Radio Station license KAZXNW on
behalf of Ericsson GE Mobile Communications, Inc.

To date, we have not received evidence that this license was ever renewed by
the FCC, however, our many conversations document the request was received and
was in the process of being issued but the FCC's software problems in the new
computer system had delayed the final issuance of the license.

Attached is FCC form 405 covering renewal of KA2XNW till 1999 since the current
expiration date would have been March 1, 1997 had we actually received the
previous renewal of KA2XNW from 3/1/95 through 3/1/97.

I realize there are still problems with the software which may delay this
renewal from being issued, therefore, I am respectfully requesting a letter

or some indication that the request was received and Ericsson GE Mobile Communi-
cations, Inc. is legal to continue the use of the license.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and the many courtesies you have
extended to both Ericsson, Inc. and Ericsson GE.

Very truly yours,
Lt pca/

J. A. (Josie) Lynch
Contract Licensing Rep
for Ericsson GE
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LICENSING WITH A PERSONAL TOUCH




